
SRIKRISHNA COLLEGE, BAGULA
DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH

NOTICE
Date - 22/02/2022

This is to inform all the interested students of B.A 1st/ 3rd /6th Semester (Honours),

Department of English, Srikrishna College, Bagula that the department is going

to launch the departmental wall magazine (Impressions) very soon. Students are

requested to submit their original write-ups or artwork on the theme:

Lockdown Diaries in the following categories:

Poetry, Short Essay, Short Story, Painting and Sketches.

The hard copies should be submitted to any of the departmental teachers on or

before 7th March, 2022.

Ranit Mandal, HoD


